MEMBERS

Counties
Alamance
Caswell
Davidson
Davie
Forsyth
Guilford
Montgomery
Randolph
Rockingham
Stokes
Surry
Yadkin

Municipalities Archdale Asheboro Bermuda Run Bethania Biscoe Boonville Burlington Clemmons Cooleemee Danbury Denton Dobson East Bend Eden Flkin Elon Franklinville Gibsonville Graham

Graham
Green Level
Greensboro
Haw River
High Point
Jamestown
Jonesville
Kernersville
King
Lewisville
Lexington
Liberty
Madison
Mayodan
Mebane
Midway

Mocksville Mount Airy

Mt. Gilead

Oak Ridge <u>Pilot Mountain</u>

> Ramseur Randleman Reidsville Rural Hall Seagrove Staley Stokesdale Stoneville Summerfield

Pleasant Garden

Thomasville
Tobaccoville
Trinity
Troy
Village of Alamance
Walkertown
Walnut Cove
Wentworth
Whitsett
Winston-Salem
Yadkinville
Yanceyville



EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

A-G-E-N-D-A

Paul J. Ciener Botanical Gardens 215 South Main Street Kernersville, NC

> NOVEMBER 7, 2012 11:45 AM — LUNCHEON 12:00 NOON — MEETING

Welcome by Chair Darrell Frye Invocation

- 1. Approval of October 3, 2012, PTRC Executive Committee Minutes
- **2. Presentation on Piedmont Together**, by Paul Kron, PTRC Regional Planning Director
- 3. Office Space Update, by Matthew Dolge, PTRC Executive Director
- 4. Request to apply for an EPA Brownfields Assessment Coalition Grant Application, by Paul Kron, PTRC Regional Planning Director
- 5. Report of Nomination Committee, PTRC Chair Darrell Frye
- 6. Old Business
- 7. New Business
- 8. Chairman's remarks and announcements
 - December PTRC Executive Committee meeting –
 Wednesday, December 5, 2012, 12:00 Noon
 Paul J. Ciener Botanical Gardens, 215 South Main Street
 Kernersville, NC
 - December PTRC Board of Delegates meeting –
 Wednesday, December 19, 2012, 12:00 Noon
 Paul J. Ciener Botanical Gardens, 215 South Main Street
 Kernersville, NC
- Informational Items
 Adjournment

M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M

TO: PTRC Executive Committee

FROM: Paul M. Kron, PTRC Regional Planning Director

DATE: November 7, 2012

RE: EPA Brownfields Assessment Coalition Grant Application

ITEM #: 4

The PTRC Planning Department is seeking authorization to apply for up to \$1 million in funding from the Federal Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Brownfields Assessment Coalition Program by November 19, 2012. If our proposal is funded approximately 88% will be used to assess brownfields sites in participating communities. The remaining 12% will be used to cover the Department's planning and project administration costs. No local match is required. Coalition members may voluntarily provide an in-kind match of staff time to participate in various meetings and outreach events.

We will request your approval to contract with the US EPA if the project is funded.



Page 2 October 3, 2012